
RADIOLOGY 

A LIFE-SAVING INVESTMENT: When you give in support of the 
radiology department at United Memorial Medical Center, you’re ensuring 
that your friends and neighbors have access to the best radiologists and  
the best imaging technology – so they have the best chance for healing.

AN INCREASING NEED: For years, UMMC has offered outstanding care while 
making do with exam rooms that are uncomfortably small and an MRI machine 
that’s more than 20 years old and sits inside a makeshift trailer. Right-sizing and 
upgrading the equipment in the radiology department means patients and their 
medical teams will benefit from better imaging and less radiation. Plus, visitors will 
have easier, more direct access to the department, which treats a growing number of 
patients each year. 

In fact, more than 20,000 people a year visit the emergency department. Another 
22,000 receive treatment through Genesee Orthopaedics, and many of those patients 
rely on the radiology department at UMMC.

“State-of-the-art technology helps attract patients – and talented physicians and 
medical teams,” said Daniel P. Ireland, BSN, president of UMMC. “People who live 
near Batavia want access to a high-quality radiology department close to where they 
live and work.”

A STATE-OF-THE-ART APPROACH: Expanding and updating equipment in the 
radiology department will cost $11 million. The expansion will be completed by the 
end of 2021, and renovations will be completed by the end of 2022.
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